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Rebecca Thein, now Rebecca Barry graduated in the class of 2011. Following
graduation she attended Clarke university for four years to earn her BSN. Rebecca now works
as a registered nurse on a medical/surgical floor. Currently residing in Colesburg, she loves the
tight knit community and being close to family while rasing her own. When asked how she got
where she is today she said, “I was a CNA throughout high school and loved helping people! I
could never see myself in an office job and love constantly meeting and making connections
with new people!” Rebecca’s favorite part about Ed-Co was running cross country. She liked
cross, because it has such a supportive atmosphere and teaches good work ethic. When asked
what advice she would give to current Vikings she commented, “If you have a field you are
interested in, definitely try to get experience ahead of time!”


